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spaul@sonic.net
Sunday, January 24, 2010 7:11 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed leverage change. The change would drastically limit my ability to trade
the Forex.

Sincerely,

Susanne Paul

2 Oak Shadow Place

Santa Rosa, CA 95409

707-539-5452

spaul@ sonic.net


